I would like to submit this late submission.

I am alarmed at the state of affairs in different states in relation to abuse of children in  institutional care, as well as abuse of children in the past and in the present in our community.

In Queensland there have been public statements by Premier Beattie on this subject, in Tasmania there have been statements by Religious orders calling for a National Inquiry in this areas as well as an Ombudsman's inquiry being conducted.

There is a clear need for a National inquiry into sexual abuse of children.  this inquiry needs to be done so that people with information about abuse can give evidence and that alleged perpetrators are asked to answer allegations and can face responsibility of their actions.

There are scores of organisations, Salvation Army in Tasmania, that have made statements about abuse of children in their care.  Something needs to be done effectively and systematically to protect our children, and to resolve past abuse of children to send a clear message in our community about this whole despicable situation.

Dino Ottavi

